Dear,
I am a senior at Ironwood High School. I am seeking an internship this school year, and while researching in the field of Computer Science, I found that your program includes game programming. I am writing to inquire about possible internship opportunities with RPG Game Studios.

My work background and coursework have supplied me with many skills and an understanding of the basic and applied foundations of programming, as well as game design. 
•	I created a program that randomly generated Sudoku puzzles and allowed you to solve them.
•	I created a Pokémon themed RPG that allowed a character to move around, fight and capture Pokémon, and even save/load your progress in the game.
•	I made a program that accurately allows two people to play a game of Go.

My enclosed resume provides additional details about my background.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Brandon Fletcher
